
Dear Sir/Madam,

Subject: Re-Consultation on Application Number 23/01994/FUL, The Woodlands Hotel

The address is outside of Suffolk County Council, as LLFA jurisdiction. We'd suggest that you contact Essex
County Council, LLFA.

Kind Regards

Jason Skilton
Flood and Water Engineer
Suffolk County Council
The Suffolk SuDS Guide has been updated (March 2023)

Dear Consultee,
Further to our recent consultation, we are having to re-consult for the below reasons and we would like to know
if you have any further views.

Reasons:  Received Additional Documentation

Timescales for response
If you wish to make any comments on this application, they should be submitted no later than 8th December
2023. Please note that if you have not submitted comments by this date, the application may have already been
determined in which case your v iews will not be able to be taken into account.

Viewing the application
Simply log in to Consultee Access (www.braintree.gov.uk/ca) and you will see the application in your in-tray.
Click on the relevant application to retrieve the case.  All of the plans  and documents submitted with the
application can be viewed by clicking on the documents tab . We aim to have our planning documents online
with the same working day however this might not always be possible.  Please therefore allow at least 24 hours
for the documents to appear.

How to respond
If you wish to make any further comments please use the Submit Comment option via the Consultee Comment
button.  Alternatively you can upload your own document but please save as a PDF before doing so.

Please be aware that your consultation response will be published on the Council s Public Access website and
will therefore be available for members of the public, the applicant, and/or the agent of the application to view.
Please therefore ensure that the response i s written for a public audience and where possible in plain English
avoiding the use of jargon.

If you have any queries in relation to this application, please contact the case officer directly before submitting
your consultation response.

Yours faithfully,



Planning Admin
For Development Manager

[Braintree District Council will be introducing a new garden waste subscription service from March 2024. Sign
up by the 30th of November 2023 for an early bird discount (50% off) for the first year.]
<https://www.braintree.gov.uk/gardenwastesubscription>

Think before you print!

This email and any attachments, replies and forwarded copies are in confidence and are strictly for the use of
named recipient(s) only. If you are not the intended named recipient, please contact the sender and delete the
email from your system and you are prohibited from distributing, copying, making use of or unlawful use of any
information without first gaining the express permission of the sender.

Internet email may be susceptible to data corruption, interception and unauthorised amendment for which
Braintree District Council will not accept any liability. We strongly advise you not to email any information that
would be likely to cause you distress if it were to be seen by others. If you have an enquiry of this nature please
provide a postal address to allow us to communicate with you in a more secure way.

Any opinions or views expressed are not necessarily those of Braintree District Council and do not form any
kind of contract.

All communications sent to or from the Council may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance
with relevant legislation.
The information contained in this email or any of its attachments may be privileged or confidential and is
intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Any unauthorised use may be unlawful. If you receive this
email by mistake, please advise the sender immediately by using the reply facility in your email software.

The Council reserves the right to monitor, record and retain any incoming and outgoing emails for security
reasons and for monitoring internal compliance with our policy on staff use.  Email monitoring and/or blocking
software may be used and email content may be read.

For information about what we do with personal data see our privacy notice
https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/about/privacy-notice/ <https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/about/privacy-notice/>


